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Advisor Re-assignment Request 

 

 

It is the policy of the Master of Library and Information Science (MLIS) program at the 

Valdosta State University that all entering students are assigned advisors by the program 

director upon their acceptance into the program.  

 

Students who wish to request a re-assignment of advisor may do so at any time prior to 

their final Capstone experience in the program. Complete and send this form to MLIS 

administrative secretary srpeacoc@valdosta.edu via email as an attachment. 

 

 

Date:       

 

Name:       

 

VSU ID:       

 

Track (if applicable):       

 

Current Advisor:       

 

Requested Advisor:       

 

 

Your reason for re-assignment request (please explain): 

 

      

 

 

For Office Use Only 

 

MLIS Program Director 

           Approved              Denied   

 


